Sierra Service Project Summer 2021 Update

Update from the SSP Executive Direction on June 4, 2021

Unfortunately, the Sierra Service Project (SSP) 2021 summer plan is the same as last year;
keeping the program online for youth.

Although more people are vaccinated now, we weren’t able to pull off an in-person summer due
to the challenges of gathering so many people from so many places.

We are planning for 2022 and appreciate everyone’s patience and your work in communicating
the delay and change to residents.


https://www.cityofchiloquin.org/community/page/sierra-service-project-summer-2021-update

